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COMPASSION – EVANGELISM – DISCIPLESHIP - PRAYER 

 

School to the Nations is a 501(c)3 non-profit organization committed to taking the good news of Jesus Christ to some of the 
most remote countries and peoples that have never heard the name of Jesus. All donations to this ministry are tax deductible. 

Learn	
  more	
  about	
  the	
  Ministry	
  
www.schooltothenations.com	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  
Send	
  Me	
  a	
  Note	
  
jenna.kilgallin@gmail.com	
  
	
  	
  	
  	
  
	
  Read	
  more	
  stories	
  from	
  ministry:	
  
www.bewilderedheart.wordpress.com	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  	
  

Please	
  call	
  me	
  with	
  Questions	
  
859-­‐230-­‐5166	
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  Before	
  teams	
  are	
  sent	
  out,	
  we	
  pull	
  away	
  to	
  the	
  School	
  to	
  
the	
  Nations	
  camp	
  and	
  prepare	
  ourselves	
  mentally,	
  physically	
  
and	
  most	
  of	
  all	
  spiritually	
  for	
  the	
  important	
  task	
  ahead.	
  
Earlier	
  this	
  month	
  the	
  Botswana	
  team	
  came	
  out	
  and	
  we	
  
unified	
  and	
  strategized	
  as	
  a	
  team.	
  We	
  had	
  the	
  chance	
  to	
  go	
  
through	
  our	
  ropes	
  course	
  and	
  I	
  taught	
  on	
  the	
  art	
  of	
  authentic	
  
listening	
  and	
  Gospel	
  storytelling.	
  As	
  we	
  sought	
  to	
  hear	
  the	
  
Lord,	
  we	
  saw	
  Him	
  draw	
  us	
  deeper	
  into	
  His	
  love	
  and	
  more	
  
burdened	
  for	
  the	
  people	
  that	
  he	
  loves	
  and	
  longs	
  for	
  so	
  deeply.	
  	
  
	
  	
  	
  The	
  Lord	
  has	
  heard	
  our	
  fervent	
  prayer	
  and	
  custom	
  designed	
  
this	
  Botswana	
  team!	
  A	
  lady	
  and	
  her	
  son	
  from	
  Texas	
  will	
  join	
  
us	
  on	
  the	
  field	
  with	
  unique	
  and	
  powerful	
  gifts	
  for	
  reaching	
  the	
  
Deaf	
  of	
  Botswana.	
  We	
  will	
  leave	
  on	
  August	
  28th	
  please	
  join	
  us	
  
in	
  asking	
  the	
  Lord	
  to	
  open	
  the	
  ears	
  hearts	
  of	
  the	
  deaf!	
  

     My home church, Emmaus, blesses me with 
authentic community among people who live out 
the Gospel. Earlier this spring I had the opportunity 
to lead youth on a mini version of our cross-cultural 
training. We started with discovering more fully who 
God is and wove our way through Christ model for 
ministry on Earth and His commandment to go to 
all the Earth. We then sought to model what Christ 
had commanded as we went into our community 
living out Christ’s love. Through this experience, one 
student accepted Jesus grace and I now have the 
opportunity to walk with her through the 
discipleship process!

Sweet Blessings 
My wonderful mom came 
for a visit. We filled every 

moment with work, 
adventure and people…all 
of our favorite things.  She 

spoiled me a lot and 
reminded me to give love, 

time, and gifts with joy! 

Malian Elections 
Earlier this month, Mali held 

presidential elections. This is the first 
step to regaining democratic 

stability after the Islamic rebellion 
and military takeover that 

happened earlier this year. This is 
also a great step towards School to 
the Nations reentry to the country 
to continue establishing church 

planting movements. Please 
continue to pray for stability in the 
country and for the local church!  


